Planning Board Meeting, June 24, 2010

 

Present: Jason Rozelle, Cyndy Vosburgh, Sandy Kasmarcik, Bonnie Geisenhof, Dennis Carlin, Lori DeHaas

Absent:  Patti Schaffer

 

Brief discussion on issue of Absentee Property Owner law.  The planning board is done with this issue and has turned it over to the village board.

Discussion on the issue of race cars:  how many is acceptable?

                  *Bill to check out other municipalities' laws on this and/or unlicensed vehicle laws.  
 

Discussion on speed limits within the village:

    The board ultimately felt that 30 miles an hour is acceptable except where already posted.

    Felt that posting signs in various places throughout the village is an unnecessary cost as people already know.

    Suggestion to post a sign stating that village max. speed is 30 MPH to be placed on or near the bridge on Water St.  heading over to Maple and Whig.

    *Get with Bill Foster for costs and feasibility.
    Talks went to posting a speed detector (?) like they have in Hartford and Lisle north of the village prior to the 30 MPH change.

    *get with Bill Foster on this also.
    *get with Fred to find out from Trevor what the cost would be to rent this temporarily.
    Suggestion was made to write up something on this subject to be posted in the village newsletter.

    *got with Mertie and I will write something up and she will insert it where she feels is best.
 
Discussion on Noble Room and allowing it to become a social event room:

    After much discussion with what seemed like a good idea initially, they came the realization the number of problems that could arise and unanimously voted against it. 

 

Discussion started on Chapter 72 of the village code book and will resume at the next meeting.
    *Bill to get a copy of NYS business regulations for the board.
 

Meeting adjourned at 9:00 PM.  Next meeting to be held on July 22, 2010. 

